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BY THE COMMISSION: 
 

O P I N I O N   A N D   F I N D I N G S 
 

On or about March 30, 2010, the Nebraska Public Service 
Commission (Commission) opened the above-captioned docket, on 
its own motion, seeking to administer funding for wireless 
service providers for the implementation and provision of 
Enhanced Wireless 911 service pursuant to the permanent funding 
mechanism approved under Docket No. 911-019/PI-118. 

 
On April 14, 2015, US Cellular Corporation (US Cellular) 

filed an application for funding pursuant to Docket No. 911-
019/PI-118. Pursuant to the permanent funding mechanism, US 
Cellular has been allocated an amount up to $323,406.00 paid in 
monthly installments over eleven months. US Cellular, which 
provides service in multiple counties within Nebraska, states 
that the funds will be used for recurring monthly costs for 
enhanced wireless 911 related services provided by Intrado. US 
Cellular has submitted estimates of the costs it expects to 
incur during the funding year in the amount of $168,131.00.  

 
The Commission finds that the funding request for US 

Cellular in the amount of $168,131.00.  Amounts shall be paid no 
more than monthly in arrears based upon receipt of documentation 
filed by US Cellular for expenses incurred. Should US Cellular 
find during the funding year, that its eligible costs are higher 
than its estimate, it should request that the funding be 
increased in an amount to cover such costs, not to exceed the 
allocated amount.   

 
Pursuant to Docket 911-019/PI-118, US Cellular is required 

to submit documentation to justify expenditures and update 
contact and other information no later than October 15 following 
the close of the funding year. If the Commission determines that 
any funds were not used appropriately, funding for the following 
funding year would be adjusted to recoup any necessary funds.  
All wireless service providers are subject to audit. 
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